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Dr. Donald Cook

From: Heather Predham O

ent: Thursday, August 04, 2005 12:57 PM @ (O m
To: Dr. Donald Cook; Dr. Robert Williams

Subject: ER/PR n !

Hi,

Just want to let you know that | met the technical expert from Ventana this am with Terry and Barry. We went over
the issues and what we needed from her.

Terry told her that we would be meeting with her tomorrow to hear her assessment of our system.

During our conversation with her, Terry questioned whether the 58 cases that we retested were all negatives, or
did they include weak positives as well. He had a feeling that Dr. Carter may have included weak positives in this group
when the slides were pulled. If that is the case, then we haven't had 41 out.of 58 convert......and that was the reason we
began questioning the Ventana system. Barry is going to recheck these cases to see if they were all negative. He should
know this by this afternoon.

As well, Barry will pull the cases tested between June 29 and November 1st to confirm that all results in that period
of time were negative.

I'm at a meeting at st. Clare's this afternoon (re: KCL!!) if you need my, just page me. | had a long chat with Barry
and Terry after we got the Ventana lady settled away......

Heather VL e
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